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visa waiver country

Dear Ivan,

I refer to your email, in which you made the following request to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
and Trade under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“I am wondering if the government of New Zealand does have any plan in the near future to
once again include Indonesia into the visa waiver recipient list?”

| am responding as your question is related to immigration policy.

| can advise you that at this time the government does not have plans to extend visa waiver
status to Indonesia.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and
review the decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at:
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone: 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Sian Roguski
Manager, Immigration Policy
Ministry of Business Innovation and Employment




